
Dear club members and friends, 

 

Here is the Columbia Downtown Newsletter from Monday, November 11th.  I will be send out this week newsletter 
tomorrow. 

 

Thank you all who came out and helped unload the Fraser Tree on Saturday, November 16th and the drilling and 
watering crew for all you have done to get our trees ready for November 29th opening day.  Here is a few pictures and 

information from our speaker.  

 

Mary Dewey 

 

  



       

Drilling Crew from Job Point 
 

Dan Oesch, MODOT, Statewide Improve I-70 

    



 


